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JLL appoints new MD sub-Saharan Africa

Craig Hean will take on the newly created position of managing director, sub-Saharan Africa of JLL. This role will include
managing the Nigerian hub office in Lagos, western Africa; and Nairobi, Kenya covering eastern Africa. Mark Bradford has
announced that he will step down as chairman of JLL sub-Saharan Africa after overseeing the expansion of the brand
across the sub-Saharan region. Bradford has spent over 30 years in the property industry and has made a huge
contribution to the company's Africa 2020 business development strategy.

For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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